
Back with a bang… 

Registration opens 
March 1st, 2020 

We are once again delivering 
Cricket to the Heatons (and 
beyond!) and in anticipation of  
the high numbers of players we 
are starting registration early 
this year.  

Players can register from the 1st 
March 2020 for all age groups, 
(Reception up to u18s). A link to 
the registration form will be 
emailed via the newsletter once 
registration is live.  

HMCC Juniors cater for girls 
and boys of all abilities whether 

you currently play or whether 
you wish to try a new sport over 
the summer months. 

Training will take place at the 
Sports Club on Green Lane and 
when the sun is shining there’s 
no better place to be.  

Year 3 to Year 8 and Girls (all 
ages) training starts 6.30pm, 
Friday the 17th April. 

Year 9 & Year 10 will train from 
Monday 20th April at 6.30pm 

We do not have a start date yet 
for Reception to Year 2 but we 
will be offering them a 10 week 
course covering the summer 
and an under 7’s goody bag 
(limited to 80). 

Registration is likely to book up 
fast so register early to avoid 
disappointment.  

If you would like any more 
information or want to be 
added to our mailing list then 
contact us at: 

HMCC.juniors@gmail.com

Junior Cricket 
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